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The North Carolina 
Beta Board has approved 
an exciting new plan 
to renovate parts of the 
Fraternity House, includ-
ing sections of the first 
floor, the kitchen and the party room, starting 
summer 2014. 

We have mailed out more than eleven hun-
dred folders with pledge cards to all Phi Delt 
alumni. We want to thank all of the gracious 
alumni who have helped make this project pos-
sible.  

The idea for renovation was prompted by 
our active brothers of the house to improve the 
overall quality and appearance of the home. The 
plan includes multiple changes; details are listed 
below.

The foyer will be opened up by removing 
much of the back wall, allowing better flow from 
the party room. It will also create a unique view 
of the stairway that leads down to the game 
room. 

The under-utilized 
space in the basement 
will be transformed into a 
fully-equipped pool room, 
providing an environment 
the house currently lacks. 

The party room will gain approximately thirty 
percent more square footage, as the current bar 
room will be replaced with a new sitting area. 
The new two-counter bar will replace the unused 
office space (the former mother room) to serve 
both the foyer and the party room.

Presently, the brothers do not have a suitable 
area that is large enough for Chapter meetings 
or major social events. This dynamic space will 
allow for larger happenings. 

Several technical improvements will increase 
the overall functionality of the house, which will 
include: increased efficiency with a new HVAC 
system, a walk-in refrigerator/freezer, an updated 
first-floor bathroom, and a new laundry area for 
the 20-plus sophomores who live in the house 
annually.  
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Updates from the  
Undergraduate President

In my short tenure as President of the North 
Carolina Beta Chapter of Phi Delta Theta, I have 
quickly come to understand the great importance 
this fraternity has at UNC.

Seven other actives and I have been working 
with Steven Bell ’67, Chairman of Phi Delta 
Theta Capital Campaign Committee on fund-
raising projects. I have researched the history of 
the chapter regarding its philanthropy, awards 
from National, campus involvement and scho-
lastic achievements. What I’ve learned has shown 
me what an outstanding fraternity Phi Delta is.

There are currently 90 members in our chap-
ter who are from all corners of the United States. 
All of the undergraduate brothers are involved 

in a wide range of campus activities, including 
sports teams, student government and philan-
thropic efforts. There are members on UNC’s 
varsity baseball, tennis, golf, wrestling and 
lacrosse teams, in addition to the junior varsity 
basketball team.

Our undergrads maintain consistently high 
GPAs. Currently, we have five Morehead-Cain 
Scholars, three Robertson Scholars and a Truman 
Scholar.

Community service is another cornerstone 
of our fraternity. Phi Delta, in partnership with 
Pi Beta Phi, hosts the campus-wide Eve Carson 
Memorial 5K. The proceeds go to scholarship 

(Continued on Page 2)
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Recognizing Our Actives, Alumni and Parents for Outstanding Achievements

NC BETA ACHIEVEMENTS

Membership
• 90 Active Brothers (Including 22 Legacies)
• Representation from 14 different states
• Fall 2013 Recruitment: 23 New Members 

Chapter Philanthropy 
6th Annual Eve Carson Memorial 5K for 

Education
• Raised more than $54,000  in 2013
• Raised more than $200,000 through 

6 years
3rd Annual Cookout to Knockout ALS

• Raised more than $10,000 in 2013
• Raised close to $50,000 through 3 

years
3rd Annual Habitat for Humanity Dinner

• Raised $3,500 in 2014
• Raised close to $10,000 through 3 

years
“Mixed Concrete” Art Auction

• Raised more than $6,500 in 2014
Freshman Pledge Class Philanthropy Project

• Secured $15,000 philanthropy grant
• Donated $5,000 each to SECU 

Cancer House, CH Police Dept., and 
Boys & Girls Club

Awards and Recognitions
UNC IFC Awards

• Fire Safety Award
• Fraternity & Sorority Life Service 

Outreach Award
• Outstanding Philanthropic Activity 

Award
• Outstanding IFC Fraternity

PDT National Recognition:
• Harmon-Rice-Davis Award
• Lubbock Trophy
• Membership Recruitment Award
• Paul C. Beam Trophy
• Stan Brown Trophy
• William A. White Outstanding 

Alumni Newsletter
• Hayward S. Biggers Award

Campus Involvement
• Admissions Ambassadors
• Carolina Challenge
• Carolina Creates
• Clef Hangers a cappella Group
• Club Squash Team
• Club Ultimate Frisbee Team
• Club Lacrosse Team
• Greek Judicial Board
• Greek Life
• Honor Council
• IFC VP Internal Affairs & VP Events
• Junior Varsity Basketball Team

• Kenan-Flafler Private Equity Fund
• UNC Habitat for Humanity Club
• UNC Investment Society
• UNC Student Congress
• Varsity Baseball Team
• Varsity Golf Team
• Varsity Lacrosse Team
• Varsity Tennis Team
• Varsity Wrestling Team

Scholastic Achievements
• Fall 2013 GPA: 3.29 (All Fraternity GPA: 

3.12)
• 5 Morehead-Cain Scholarship Recipients
• 3 Robertson Scholarship Recipients
• Carolina Scholarship Recipient
• Truman Scholarship Recipient
• Mitchell Scholarship Endorsee
• Covenant Scholarship Recipient
• Blanchard Scholarship Recipient
• National Merit Corporate Scholarship 

Recipient 

Undergraduate UpdateS (cont’d from page 1)

fund named for the late UNC Student Body 
president. Phi delta also hosts an annual ALS 
cookout to fund research for this disease.

All of these components of our chapter 
are evidence of our Phi Delta Theta values, 
as well as being what we look for in new 
members. Personally, joining Phi Delta Theta 
pushed me in the right direction in life. 
The fraternity has helped me become more 
involved in academics and campus life, and 

to become a leader in the fraternity.
I am incredibly grateful to the alumni who 

have participated in the ALS fundraiser and 
other fraternity events. The gracious alumni 
have contributed tremendously to the finan-
cial wellbeing of this chapter.

A complete list of our shared achievements 
is included in this newsletter. We are proud of 
our history and grateful for the alumni who 
support our future.
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2013-2014 Annual Fund Honor Roll (to date)

The Matthew Mason Society 
($1,000+)

Mark C. Pope III	 1947
Eugene Brigham	 1952
Charles Austin Stephens	 1997

The 1929 Founders Society  
($500 - $999.00)

William C. Monk	 1949
George S. Blackwelder Jr.	 1952
Charles H. Battle Jr.	 1964
Mark A. Griffin	 1977
Tucker York Jr.	 1982
Chris B. Smith Sr.	 1987
Bruno Baudet	 1996

304 Columbia Street Society  
($304-$499)

Charles G Crawley	 1948
John F. Deans	 1959
James Nelson Irvine	 1963
Garnett A. Smith	 1969
James Ross Spencer III	 1973
Douglas D. Monroe III	 1978
Charles G. Duckett	 1982
John C. Staton III	 1988

The Blue and White Society  
($250 - $303.99)

Broyhill Family Foundation  
  H. Broyhill	 1946

F Davis Finch	 1948
R. Brooke Lawson Jr.	 1953
Van L. Weatherspoon	 1954
Wallace A. Graham	 1960

John Robert Lindsay	 1961
Ronald R. Bagwell	 1968
Frank Dowd IV	 1978
E. Hooper Hardison Jr.	 1983
Bailey W. Patrick	 1983

1848 Club ($184.80 - $249.99)
William L. Cauble Jr.	 1751
John M. Moore Jr.	 1942
Harry Thomas Watkins	 1950
A. Garland Jonas Jr.	 1951
Pieter L. Hogaboom	 1958
John C. Morisey Jr.	 1965
Raymond H. Goodmon III	1974
Owen B. Moore Jr.	 1975

Tar Heel Club  
($100 - $184.79)

Wilson Sims	 1946
Robert J. Page	 1952
Robert B. Boyd	 1954
John R. Cauble	 1956
Bud Hargrave	 1956
Sherwood H. Smith Jr.	 1956
Clarence T. Williford Jr.	 1956
J Gegory Pode Jr.	 1957
Lawrence M. Cotchin	 1958
Robert A Collier Jr., JD	 1959
Wilson R. Cooper Jr.	 1959
Donald W. Millen	 1959
Boyd W. Harris III	 1960
Charles G. Poole III	 1960
Lawrence B. Austin III	 1961
Robert E. Briggs	 1962
Thomas Lee Butler	 1962

Ray S. Farris Jr.	 1962
Stephen W. Harris	 1962
C. Edward Pleasants Jr.	 1962
Donald B. Craven	 1963
Kenneth D. Dickinson II	 1963
Richard A. Vinroot	 1963
J. Mac Boxley	 1964
James A. Whitaker III	 1964
Jonathan J. Armstrong Jr.	 1965
George G. Whitaker	 1966
Richard M. Crowder Jr.	 1967
William Gray Blount	 1968
Richard M. Adams	 1970
H. Thomas Webb III	 1970
Ken W. McAllister JD	 1971
Kenneth S. Coe Jr.	 1972
Mark C. Pope IV	 1972
David T. Wood	 1972
Alan M. Mayfield	 1974
Hayden McKenzie	 1975
Howell K. Hallett II	 1976
Doug Alexander	 1978
Victor E. Bell III	 1979
Jeffrey L. Beach	 1980
J. Cross Williams Jr.	 1980
J. Freeman Paylor	 1981
Barden Winstead Jr.	 1982
Peter J. B. Pace	 1983
Herbert L. Toms III	 1984
Samuel T. Bratton	 1986
Stuart W. Smith	 1989
Gibson L. Smith III	 1990
Richard A Vinroot Jr.	 1992
John H. Jokinen	 1995
Roger M. Montague	 1995

William Borden Hooks III	1999
Durant Bell	 2002
Richard Andrew Boisseau	 2002
Trevor Shaw Slaven	 2008

Founders Club ($50 - $99.99)
John W. Byers Jr.	 1948
E.H. Guthrie	 1948
P. Warren Heemann	 1955
Marion W. Griffin M.D.	 1957
George E Holt Jr.	 1958
Samuel B. Smith Jr.	 1961
Robert H. Bilbro	 1962
W. Kent Campbell	 1962
Franklin L. McSwain	 1962
John P. Leachman Jr.	 1973
Marshall S. Wood	 1973
Michael Aloysius Kelly M.D.		

		  1974
Robert L. Weathers Jr.	 1974
Thomas B. Hamrick Jr.	 1975
Jeffrey A. Little	 1977
William Borden Abernethy III		

		  1987
S Barden Winstead	 1998
Llewellyn Easterl Woodbury IV		

		  2003
Copeland C. Cherry	 2004
Bowen G. Chapman	 2008

Other (Up to $49.99)
John M. Pope	 1990
James B. Young III	 1994
J P Harrison	 2009
Brian Stockton	 2010

Annual Fund Update

As you all know, Phi Delta Theta is currently 
in a campaign aimed at house renovations. 
Additionally, the board compiled a list of our 
most pressing needs and desired activities back 
in September. This “wish list” is supported 
exclusively through the generosity of brothers 
like you, with gifts to the annual fund. Why is it 
important to give to the annual fund, and what 
do we do with your donations?

•	The support we receive from alumni 
goes directly back to you in the form 
of communications, events and other 
opportunities to help you maintain a lifelong 
bond to the fraternity and your friends. More 
support will help us grow and improve these 
important efforts.

•	Alumni giving allows us to support our 
undergraduate members as they seek the 
same benefits we enjoyed leadership and 

character development, opportunities for 
community service and philanthropy, and a 
support network of lifelong friendships.

•	Our legacy is in all our hands. Making a gift 
goes a long way to assuring that we continue 
to be here for one another and for future 
generations of brothers.

  Our goal is to raise $30,000 to meet our 
expenses and to improve the alumni relations 
experience for all brothers.  So far this year, 
we’ve raised $22,132—so we really need each 
and every brother to step up and give back. 
Your participation is critical to our program’s 
continued success.
Make your gift online at: 
www.epsilonpgd.com 
or by calling 800-975-6699. 

Why Is It Important to Give to the Annual Fund?



4 May 2014www.uncphidelt.com

776‑089

Address Service Requested

776-089

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE 
PAID
State College, Pa.
Permit No. 2

In this Issue…
•	 Honoring Our Past
•	 Annual Fund Update
•	 Outstanding Achievements

Email Crisis! 
We’re Missing Email Addresses for More than ½ of Our Brothers! 

You may be missing out on important Phi Delt communications! 

You may be missing out on important Phi 
Delt communications! The Beta Chapter 
Alumni Association Board sends monthly 
eNewsletters to all alumni as part of our 
revitalized communications program. 
Ensure you’re receiving your copy of these 
eNewsletters by verifying your email address 
today!

We currently have active email addresses for 
just 50% of our living alumni. If your email 

address is one of the 50% we’re missing, 
please update it on the form below or by 
emailing our alumni relations office with your 
full name, grad year, and “Phi Delt UNC” to 
feedback@affinityconnection.com.

The more email addresses we have, the more 
we can keep you in the loop throughout the 
year. Thanks for helping us to stay connected 
with you more frequently! 

We’re Searching for 90+ Alumni 
Help Us to Bring these Brothers Back in the Loop!

There are 91 alumni in our database who 
do not have active mailing addresses on 
file. This means that they are not receiving 
North Carolina Beta Data and other 
print publications. If you recognize any 
of the names on this partial list, please 
send their updated contact information to 

our alumni relations office at feedback@
affinityconnection.com (mention Phi 
Delt UNC in the subject line). Our 
chapter database is used solely for PDT 
communications and will never be traded 
or sold.

Robert Frazier Jr. ’82
Harry Clark ’85
James Yardley ’86

Christopher Elliot ’89
David Ferguson ’90
James Thompson ’93

Robert Hollar ’97
Colin Perry ’01
Sheldon Turner ’07

Shane Walterhoefer ’09
Brent Blonkvist ’11 
Luke Thomas ’13


